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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 8:20 AM
To: 'Vicki Hix'
Subject: RE: 160186 Gulf Power Increase

Good morning Ms. Hix, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Vicki Hix [mailto:vcartledge@outlook.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 5:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160186 Gulf Power Increase 
 
My husband and I are retired on a fixed income. We cannot afford an increase, especially such a significant one. Please 
vote against this.  
 
Vicki and Frank Hix 
1938 Flamingo Lane 
Navarre, Fl 32566 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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